I am a couple of days late on the deadline, I hope it is not too late.  I would like to have this paper published in the RHIT Mathematics Journal.

 

I did this work on magic squares while I was studying abroad in the Netherlands for the 2001/2002 school year.  It was not for any sort of school project; just personal interest.  I was a junior at the time I completed the work.

 

I am currently a senior at Washington University.  I did this work on magic squares while I was studying abroad in The Netherlands.  It was just for fun and not part of any sponsored program.  I plan to enter a Ph.D. program in Mathematics upon graduation and I would like to concentrate on Number Theory.

 

Dr. N. Mohan Kumar will be my reference on my paper.

 

I have attached my paper and an abstract.

 

Thanks,

 

Landon W. Rabern

 

 

	Dear Professor,
I have attached a letter in support of an article titled `Propeties of
Magic squares of squares' written by Landon Rabern, submitted to your
journal. If you habe any further questions, do not hesitate to contact me.
Thank you and sincerely,

N. Mohan Kumar                    Ph: 314-935-6728
Department of Mathematics
Campus Box 1146
Washington University
St. Louis, MO 63130
kumar@math.wustl.edu


	\documentclass{article}
\begin{document}
\begin{center}
\bf Report on `Properties of Magic Square' by Landon Rabern
\end{center}
Dear Professor,

Mr. Rabern has submitted the above mentioned article for publication
in your journal. He is an undergraduate student at Washington
University in St. Louis. The work in the article was done by him while
he was away for a year at Utrecht, Netherlands. While he was there, he
became interested in Number Theory and wrote and asked me whether he
will be able to do some project in Number Theory when he got back,
under me. I readily agreed, since I could see that he was interested
in Mathematics and very bright. He had come across the problem on magic
squares independently and had made some headway, which he showed to me
and asked whether it could be published in your journal. I, of course,
replied that it should be worth publishing and thus he sent it to
you. The work was not done under me; but I have gone through it
carefully and recommended  some changes, which he incorporated.

The problem of finding $3\times 3$ magic squares with distinct square
integral entries was posed by Le Bar and it is an amusing
problem. Landon proves various properties of such a magic square in
this article. Though he can not prove or dosprove the existence of one
such, the results imply that the conditions on the entries are fairly
stringent. The article is well written with proper references and
interesting to a large class of motivated undergraduates. It is also
fairly mature. The only suggestion I made which he did not fully
incorporate in the article is to give a longer section on the history
of the problem. His objection was that these are already well
represented in some of the references he quotes and he would rather not
duplicate them. 

Sincerely,

N. Mohan Kumar, Professor of Mathematics, Washington University in
St. Louis, {\tt kumar@math.wustl.edu}.
\end{document}


